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BOOSTER CLUB MEETING MINUTES - Wednesday, November 4, 2010 
 
Jammi Welter called the meeting to order and lead the prayer at 6:30 pm in the DB library. 
 
Present for the meeting: Trudy Breitbach, Jane Becker, Stephanie Gardner, Jammi Welter, Dawn 
McMahon, and Kim Rottinghaus. 
 
Minutes from the October meeting were read and approved by Trudy Breitbach and seconded by 
Dawn McMahon.   
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS 
Finance 
Concessions profit to date is @ $2,300 and merchandise to date is @ $1,300. Still need to 
determine what the profit to football is so that can be paid. Dawn and Stephanie will review the 
invoices and deposits to do that. 
 
Concessions 
Leigh Anne Schares will coordinate the overall project for this winter (she will order items needed, 
etc.) and operate the concessions for Basketball and wrestling (she has help for wrestling meets 
when there is also a basketball game that same night). For IC GBB we have Marita Schroeder 
and for BBB Dave & Diane Thoma will open and close the concession stand. Kim will work with 
them to show them what needs to be done. 
 
We will also open the concession stand this weekend for the Fall Play. Trudy will open it on 
Friday night and Stephanie will open it on Saturday night. 
 
Merchandise and Apparel 
Shopping Extravaganza deposit was $1,964 (this included some orders for regular items - @ 
$300 of items on hand were sold). Orders for BB, WR, dri fit and generic items were totaled up 
and orders placed today. Orders will be ready for distribution on Nov. 24th – if all orders are in on 
Nov. 22nd we will sort them on that day. Stephanie will let us know so we can help out.  
 
 
FUNDRAISING 
Holiday Open House 
Jammi reviewed some of the comments from various vendors and most thought Sunday was a 
better day for this event as there are too many activities on Saturday to compete with. Jammi will 
report profit, etc. next month. 
 
Cookie Dough Sale 
This sale will start right before Thanksgiving. Jammi will check back with Eric on the company he 
suggested and we will see if they will do this for just a one-time event. We like the opportunity for 
students to earn money for sales which will increase our orders.  
 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Items for new concession stand in new building 
Jammi reported the following items will need to be purchased for the new concession stand: 
Popcorn machine (same as the one we have now) $1,200 
Nacho Cheese machine (we could use two as the one we have takes 2 hours to heat up) 
$250/each 
Pizza Warmer $1,000 (we will check with Casey’s to see if they have an old one we could get) 
 
Scrap Metal 
There was a large dumpster filled with scrap metal from the construction of the wrestling room.  
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NEW BUSINESS 
Post Prom 
The post prom group asked the BC if we would donate a couple season passes to events for next 
year along with a few pieces of Bosco clothing for their prize drawings. We will give them 2 
passes and suggest they only go to a junior student (seniors who will be gone to college next 
year probably won’t want to win that); the pass will not be transferrable it’s valid only to the 
student who wins it. We will write up a certificate to give to the winner who will then turn that in 
next August to get their laminated activity pass from Jane Becker. We will also donate some 
merchandise. They would also like to buy a few items at cost to give away as prizes. Stephanie 
will work with them for those items. 
 
 
 Meeting adjourned at 7:15 pm. 
 
 
NEXT MEETING WILL BE DECEMBER 1, 2010 AT 6:30PM IN THE DB LIBRARY. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by 
Kim Rottinghaus 


